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Item 36: Department of Forestry 
Financial Management Plan Implementation 

 
To: Ways and Means Full Committee 
From: Natural Resources Subcommittee 
Carrier: Senator Taylor 
 

The Natural Resources Subcommittee recommends that the Joint Interim Committee on Ways and 

Means acknowledge the receipt of a report from the Department of Forestry on its financial 

management plan implementation outlining the timelines and statuses for accomplishing the 

recommendations outlined by Macias, Gini, and O’Connell, LLP. 

 

The agency-developed implementation plan contains key deliverables and actions needed to mitigate 

risk, implement structural changes, and to refine Department of Forestry process to achieve the 

recommendations. The agency also reports that they have expanded on certain recommendations in 

order to affect organizational-wide process changes and improvements. 

 

The Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 


